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•	 ICR funds returned to the College of Letters, Arts, and Sciences will be divided 
between the college, the department, and the principal investigator. The college 
will retain 25%, the department will be given 50%, and the PI will be given 25%. 

•	 At all levels, these funds must be used to support research and creative work. 

•	 Each year, PI's who have received ICR will report on its uses to the department 
chair (by memo). Similarly, departments will report to the dean. 

•	 If ICR is generated from a grant or contract submitted by two or more faculty 
from different departments (or colleges), division of ICR must be decided at the 
time of submission of the grant. . 


